
It’s  nice  to  not  have  to
drive far…
When they say the average American is stuck in traffic (i.e.
not moving or moving slowly, not the total commute) commuting
to work 38 hours per year (nearly double that if you hail from
L.A.) it is nice to have a short trip.  In fact, this is a
trip that I could easily walk if not for the heavy bag I
carry.  I suppose I could stick my stuff in a backpack, but
that really wouldn’t look very professional.  In any event,
coincidence gave me two half-day jobs- for two team teachers! 
From my understanding they did not coordinate this, but had to
take off half-days for two different reasons.  I literally
walked through the wall to get to the other class.  Okay, it
was a collapsible wall that was partly open, but still.  Both
teachers taught 3rd/4th grade multiage and so I even saw some
of  the  same  students  both  morning  and  afternoon  due  to
switching classes- they switched for spelling and math.  It
was a pretty pleasant day overall, in the top 15-20% of all my
workdays.  I just had to look around, because this is exactly
the sort of thing I will see in June if I get to do camp
again.  What I mean is, combined 3rd/4th grades just graduated
to 4th/5th.  I would put up a video here of last year, but
since I am not their parent I don’t think I can since I’m sure
more than my friends read this even if they don’t post (hint,
hint!).  Perhaps I can be persuaded to give a private viewing
if asked though.  Of course it’s possible I already showed a
couple of you the video last year, but not all.  What, still
with me?  Go on, leave a comment already! �
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